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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE .............................. 10:00 A.M. 
 
 
WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, May 26th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 846 6553 5023 
on Zoom or go to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84665535023.  
You may also call in (312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 846 
6553 5023. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT of Napier 
Church through your offering and gifts.  Offering may be placed in 
the secure box in the foyer.  To give online, visit 
napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts to NPBC, 
Attn: Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 
49022. 

GULL LAKE LADIES’ DAY is coming up on Thursday, 
June 10th.  Enjoy a revitalizing time in the Word of God, 
powerful worship, and uplifting fellowship.  Tickets are 

$30.  See Sheila Schultz for more information. 

GRADUATES: please provide to the church office your photo, 
name of school where you’re graduating, and degree received.  
Thank you! 

I WANT TO THANK all of you for your prayers for my eye 
surgery.  My eyesight is quite cloudy still and I am praying that 
in time it will clear.  The doctor said he may have to do laser on 
my eye. Ella Stubelt 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Focus VBS is coming Sunday, July 25th to 
Thursday, July 29th, from 6-8 p.m.  Those 
interested in serving should contact Juleen 
Golladay. 

A SOUP KITCHEN COORDINATOR is needed.  The ministry 
coordinator(s) would work with the Soup Kitchen and Napier 
volunteers to prepare and serve meals four to five times a year.  
The next service time is Wednesday, June 30th.  Please contact 
Pastor Dan for more information. 

THERE ARE TWO TRACT RACKS in the foyer.  Tracts are a 
wonderful way to reach the lost.  Please make use of these 
tracts in ministering to those who need to hear the message of 
salvation. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84665535023

